
 

Network Notification 
 

Notification Date: August 24, 2017  
To:   HHW and HIP Health Partners 
From:   CareSource  
Subject:  Zip Codes and Taxonomy Codes on Claim Submissions 
 

To ensure timely claims submission and processing, CareSource reminds you that when 
submitting claims, health partners must use the full nine-digit ZIP code for the service location 
and an appropriate taxonomy code.  

For health partners who have multiple Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) Legacy 
Provider Identifiers (LPIs) with the same National Provider Number (NPI), the IHCP must 
establish a one-to-one relationship between the health partner’s NPI and the LPI/service 
location. The full nine-digit ZIP code and taxonomy code are often required to establish a proper 
match. 

For more information about claims submission processes, please refer to the Health Partner 
Manual. 
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